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Hi Suzanne

| have spoken to Vaughan, and he is available anytime the week of the 25" March if Nick had time to come
down to Wellington to look at the ecology of the Southern Growth Area. They would probably need a full day.
As discussed Council is going to need to peer review this so we thought it was worth getting input early.
Please could you see if Nick could make a special trip?

Thanks

Phernne.





